ABBEY PARK SCHOOL
17" September 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

I would like to take this opportunity to seek your support for your child in their Art projects in KS3
and inform you of the forthcoming initiative to sustain success and achievement.

In Art, your child will develop ideas that are challenging in design and use high quality materials
such as clay for sculpture work, acrylic paint for high quality painting and experimental collage work.
We try to explore these materials every year if possible. We also print high resolution colour images
for homework to support ideas in their work.

In order to create and enhance work with a high specification, we ask that each student make a
voluntary contribution of £15 to cover the costs of materials used in their various projects
within Art, which works out £5 pounds per year.

In many schools, students are asked either to purchase the materials they want to use in their
projects themselves (which can prove very costly and time consuming) or for a contribution at the
end of every project that they create. We are asking for a one-off voluntary contribution in Year 7 to
cover their Key Stage 3 years.

Thank you for supporting your child’s learning in Art. If you are able to contribute please could you
make payment via ParentPay by Friday 9" October.

Should you wish to discuss this or any other matter relating to Art please do not hesitate to contact
me by telephone via reception or by email: sangheraa@abbeyparkschool.org.uk

Keep safe,

Yours faithfully,
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Mr A Sanghera
Lead Teacher for Art
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